
   
 

NEWSLETTER 
July 2015 

Welcome to the December edition of the Schembri & Co Lawyers newsletter.  This newsletter is a 
free service for our valued clients, friends and business associates. 
 
In this edition we provide some practical legal advice in relation to: 
 

1. Ensuring you have a healthy Will; 
2. Family Law separation tips; and 
3. Basic Debt Recovery for businesses. 

 
 
FIRM UPDATE 
 
 
We are pleased to advise that Schembri & Co Lawyers have recently merged with Conlan Lawyers, 
a practice owned and operated by Mr. George Conlan in the Essendon area for the past 40 years. 
 Mr. Conlan has relocated his practice to our offices at Level 2, 200 Buckley Street, Essendon. 
 
The recent merger provides us with an opportunity to introduce our firm to the valued past and 
present clients of Conlan Lawyers.  The range of services our firm provides has considerably 
expanded for the benefit of the existing and previous Conlan Lawyers clients.   
 
Our firm is made up of 5 solicitors and 8 Law Clerks, all of whom are focused on delivering a 
personalised service to our local community.  Mr. Stephen Schembri is the Principal of the firm and 
has been in private practice since 2003.  Prior to Stephen’s admission to the Supreme Court as a 
Barrister and Solicitor in 1998, Stephen was a member of the Victoria Police. 
 
Clients are assured of a thorough, efficient and sensitive service when engaging our firm to assist in 
legal matters and we welcome the opportunity to assist you should the need arise. 
 

We invite you to view our website at www.schembrilawyers.com.au for a thorough understanding 
of the various services we provide. 
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